
 

STAFF RECOMMENDED CHANGE TO RESOLVE INCONSISTENCY BETWEEN 

GENERAL PLAN AND ZONING LAND USE DESIGNATIONS: 

 

The property at 201 Smith Street is currently utilized by the Lake County 
Sheriff’s Office the Sheriff’s Office.  [Recommendation: Rezoning the proper-
ty to PCU Public and Civic Use to be in conformance with the General Plan 
Designation of Public and Civic Use.]    


